
m e m o   

To: SAC, Development Management 

From: Melinda Barham, Trees and Landscape 

Date: 13th January 2022 

Your ref:  

Our ref: PL/MB/EPF/0235/21 

 
 

 

 
 
Address -  4 A Albert Road, Buckhurst Hill 
Proposal –Proposed additional dwelling 
 
Comments –  
 
Our comments of the 18th February 2021 remain unaltered. They are copied here for ease of 
reference –  
 
  
‘We have no objection to the proposal’ 

Epping Forest 
District Council 


